
 
 
 November 30, 2023 
 

 

Dr. Sucha S. Parmar 
Atmospheric Analysis & Consulting 

2225 Sperry Ave. 

Ventura, CA  93003 
 

Subject: LAP Approval Notice 
 Reference # 03LA0606 
 
 

Dear Dr. Parmar: 
 

We completed our review of the renewal application you submitted for approval under the South Coast 

Air Quality Management District's Laboratory Approval Program (LAP).  We are pleased to inform you 

that your firm is approved for the period beginning November 30, 2023, and ending November 30, 2024 

for the following methods, subject to the requirements in the LAP Conditions For Approval Agreement: 

 South Coast AQMD Method 307-91 

 South Coast AQMD Method 25.1 (Analysis) 
 South Coast AQMD Method 25.3 (Analysis) 

 
Thank you for participating in the LAP.  Your cooperation helps us to achieve the goal of the LAP:  to 
maintain high standards of quality in the sampling and analysis of source emissions.  You may direct any 

questions or information to LAP Coordinator, Colin Eckerle.  He may be reached by telephone at (909) 

396-2476, or via e-mail at ceckerle@aqmd.gov.   
 

 

 
 Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 Dipankar Sarkar 

 Program Supervisor 

 Source Test Engineering 
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